
 
 
11 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
As part of our focus on traditional tales and stories, we would like to invite you to join us for a stay and play session, 
‘Preparing for the Ball’.  The activities on offer will include baking buns, writing invitations, making decorations and 
sewing a dress for Cinderella.  
 

Session 1 will be on Tuesday 30 January 2024 at 9.00 am until 10.00 am  
 

Session 2 will be on Tuesday 30 January 2024 at 1.50 pm until 2.50pm (It will finish at 2.50 to allow you to pick up 
your children from their class at 3.05 pm)  
 
The session will take place in the EYFS Unit, therefore, please go directly to the unit via the top gate on arrival.  
 
Morning FS1 parents to attend the morning session to coincide with their child’s normal morning session, and 
afternoon FS1 parents to attend the afternoon session to coincide with their child’s normal afternoon session.  If 
your child attends full day nursery or reception class, please confirm which session you will be attending.  
 
We request that younger siblings/babies are not brought along to the session for health and safety reasons. 
 
Please complete and return slip below and return by Tuesday 23 January 2024.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Mr D. Fisher  
 
EYFS Leader  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..  
 

Stay and Play Workshop ‘Preparing for the Ball’, Tuesday 30 January 2024 
 

Child’s name: ______________________________________________  
 
Number of adults attending (Max 2): _______  
 
I would like to attend the EYFS Parent session on Tuesday 30 January 2024 at 9.00 am until 10.00 am  
 
I would like to attend the EYFS Parent session on Tuesday 30 January 2024 at 1.50 pm until 2:50 pm 
 
Unfortunately, I/we are unable to attend the sessions on Tuesday 30 January 2024 
 

 

 

 


